E-Mail:

Our Ref:

H0003-09.501

Date:

24 May 2001

Mr Neville Crawford



Dear Neville

When we met before Easter there was an understanding that you would give me further instructions when you received a reply from the Sperrin Lakeland Trust. In the interval I received a copy of a letter sent to you by the Trust Chief Executive dated 30 March 2001. The letter arrived in this office on 9 April 2001.

I was aware of the torment you would experience on the days surrounding the anniversary of Lucy's death and until now I have respected a need for you and your wife to have privacy in your grief.

It is important to follow through with the process and I have had time to think through a means of getting answers to questions which have not been addressed. However it will be subject to you and your wife's consent to a meeting with specific Trust staff.

I accept this has been a slow torturous process but I remain confident of securing some form of redress for all your pain and great loss.

Do contact me at your convenience.

Yours sincerely

Stanley E Millar Chief Officer